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REPORT OF PLANNING OFFICER (DEVELOPMENT PLANS) 

 
 
SUBJECT: PEMBROKESHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL’S LOCAL DEVELOPMENT 
PLAN: FOCUSSED CHANGES CONSULTATION 
 
This report asks for authorisation for the Chief Executive, Chair and Vice-Chair of the 
Authority to submit any representations arising from the proposed Focussed 
Changes to their Local Development Plan that Pembrokeshire County Council has 
published for consultation. The consultation closes on 11th April 2012. 
 
Background 
Pembrokeshire County Council’s Local Development Plan is due to be submitted to 
the Welsh Government on 19th March 2012.  Alongside this the Council has 
published Focussed Changes to the Plan to update, amend and take account of 
representations made at the Deposit and Alternative Sites consultations. Members 
may recall that this Authority submitted a representation on the Deposit Plan 
requesting that Port areas are identified on the Proposals Map of the Plan. This 
representation has been incorporated into the Focussed Changes to the Plan and 
the Inspector will consider it through the Examination process. 
 
Officers are currently looking at the proposed Focussed Changes document to 
assess whether any of them may impact on the National Park.  As this work is not 
yet complete, authorisation is requested to permit the Chief Executive, Chair and 
Vice-Chair of the Authority to submit representations, if necessary on the Focussed 
Changes document. The document is available for comment on Pembrokeshire 
County Council’s website (see link below). 
 
Financial considerations 
This report has no financial implications at this time.  
 
Recommendation 
That Members give authorisation for the Chief Executive, Chair and Vice-Chair of 
the Authority to submit representations, if necessary on the Focussed Changes to 
Pembrokeshire County Council’s Local Development Plan. 
 
Background papers to this report 
Pembrokeshire County Council Local Development Plan 
Proposed Focussed Changes to Pembrokeshire County Council’s Local Development Plan 
http://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/content.asp?nav=1626,109&parent_directory_id=646&id=
11211 
 
 
For further information, please contact Sarah Middleton on 01646 624863 
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